SAC Meeting February 18th 2025

The meeting was called to order at 7:35 a.m.

Marjorie Williams and Kim Moran approved the minutes for last meeting.

Treasurer's Report- Mrs. Moran

There is still no money in the account for SAC funds.

Appreciate the staff for coming together and making things happen.

Family Engagement- Mrs. Levey

February 21st- Bon Appetite Luncheon

February 28th- School pictures (individuals, class, and cap and gown for 5th grade)

March 11th- PTA Spring Concert

March 14th- Field Day

April 1st in school play

April 2nd-4th Drama play

April 11th Spring Fling (5-7 p.m.)

-IN NEED OF A SEWING MACHINE (relay balls have ripped at seams)

Principal's Report- Mrs. Price

We have found that a half day isn't enough for teachers

DBQs 5th grade Valley Forge were one of the favorites of Mrs. Price.

Have a specific fundraiser to help with SAC funds and also we are taking energy source money for the teachers days.

SIP Plan- ELA 90% proficiency; 87% overall as a school is the goal

Right now we are at 74% for ELA and 24% Math

Gains are the most important for SIP plans

- students that need help are getting extra help and becoming prepared.

3rd grade is at 79%

5th grade is at 65% science

The Parent survey results:

217 participated

136/142 (3-5) participated

25 staff participated

There is a PTA retreat on Thursday and the budget will be discussed, as well as volunteers.

A blast about volunteers for Spring Fling is needed

Also discuss the importance of fundraising (PTA funds)

The mission and vision need to be revised

Dress Code Clarifications

What do we like?

22 staff said the dress code now is great

- -pockets & zipper; elastic ankle?
- -solid colors
- -zipper
- -no logos on sweatshirts & appropriate size
- -dresses- all colors

TFS Store, it is hard to find vendors to get mass order. Currently working on the TFS store to be around all year.

DECIDED

- -solid colors with 2 inch appropriate logo for sweatshirts
- -all school jackets and sweatshirts must be at the hip
- -no kangaroo pockets (children were hiding things in them)
- -no jegging style pants
- -Students are allowed to wear leggings under shorts

PTA Board- Ann Smith

May 5th-9th Teacher Luncheon

May 23rd 5th grade graduation ceremony Luncheon for staff on February 14th was amaing!

IAC- Mrs. Snare

IAC has been busy

A 5th grader was dismissed

Believing that staff must be stronger in the beginning of the year so that at the end of the year children make the decision to do the right thing at the end of the year!

Trying to do monthly meetings next year!

Safety-

Vendor (contractor) came so that we can get a push out gate

NO CORE ISSUES

Meeting Adjourned at 8:33 a.m.